
    

   We were overwhelmed with our families 
thoughtfulness this holiday season.   Thank 
you for the lunch, bagels, coffee cakes, 
cookies, gift cards,etc.  We really appreciate 
your thoughtfulness. 

Closing out the year! 

     Each family will receive an envelope 
with the year end statement for 2019 tax 
purposes.  All tuition accountants must be 
up to date by January 10th to secure your 
child's attendance at Share and Care.   

School Days 

  There is no public school on Friday, 
January 17th Monday, January 20th due to 
the Martin Luther King holiday.  A sign up 
for your school age child's attendance is 
posted on the classroom clipboard .  Please 
remember if your child is committed to 
attending and we don't receive a call 24 
hours ahead of time to cancel their 
attendance you will still be charged $20 for 
full day attendance. 

Health Policy 

  As listed in our parent handbook:  Your 
child must be symptom free from fever, 
diarrhea, vomiting, etc. for 24 hours before 
returning to the center.   

  The local news has been reporting the 
continuous outbreak of the flu.  We would 
appreciate your support of our health policy 
as we continue to insure the safety of all 
the children at our center.   

Sign Out 

  It is imperative that you or your pick up 
person sign your child out of their 
classroom clipboard.  We utilize this tool in 
aiding us to keep classroom numbers at 
their capacity.   

Holiday Surprises 
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Social Media and more 
   If you haven't already "like" our facebook 
page and continue to receive updates of your 
child's day and friendly reminders.  Visit:  Share 
and Care Learning Center, Inc. 

  Please visit our website: 
shareandcarelearning.com.  We continue to 
strive to keep each family updated on center 
news, classroom happenings and 
weather/health alerts. 

Handwashing 

       We are strictly enforcing our hand washing 
policy upon your child entering the center.  
Signs have been posted as a daily reminder.  It 
is important for your child's health to follow this 
DCFS policy to ward off re-infection of any and 
all viruses. 

Bad Weather 

   As listed in our handbook if West Aurora 
School Dist. #129 closes due to bad 
weather(snow) then Share and Care will close.  
If you are ever in doubt please check our 
facebook page, website or our answering 
machine.  

Nap Items 

  Every child that attends during the day has a 
rest time.  We ask that each Monday the family 
provides a clean blanket, pillow case, and soft 
sleep friend.  On your child's last weekly 
attendance day you bring the items home to be 
cleaned and returned the following week.  Our 
laundry loads have increased due to children 
not coming with the appropriate nap items.   

Spring Fundraiser 

   Share and Care will be having a Popcorn 
fundraiser in the Spring.  We appreciate your 
support to help raise funds for replacing the 
flooring in the center.  

 


